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Dear Ohio Power Sitting Board,

Dear OPSB Members,

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Date Processed Technician
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From: 
Sent: 
To:
Subject:

As you evaluate updates to the OPSB?s rules governing new project proposals, it is critical to include several 
considerations:

First, a project?s greenhouse gas emissions and climate impacts must be front and center. As Ohio and the rest of the 
world confront the climate crisis, it is indefensible to not include climate impacts as a major consideration for new 
generation and distribution projects. Specific criteria should be established for evaluating a project?s climate impact.

We owe it to our grandchildren and future generations to accelerate the transition to clean energy by all means 
possible. Please revise your rules to encourage public input with respect to the important matters before the OPSB.
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Second, over the course of the COVID19 pandemic, the OPSB has demonstrated it is able to conduct online public 
hearings on new projects. Even as in person hearings begin to take place again, online hearings are a good tool to 
maximize public engagement. All projects moving forward should require at least one in person public hearing and one 
online public hearing, which are advertised with posters near the site, and online, as well as in the local paper, and 
scheduled at times to maximize public participation.

—Original Message—
From: Joseph Winner (joewinner@me.com) Sent You a Personal Message <kwautomail@phone2action.com>. 
Sent: Monday, November 7, 2022 7:41 AM
To: Puco ContactOPSB<contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Docket 21-0902-GE-BRO

Joseph Winner
615 Reach Blvd, Ste 212 
Columbus, OH 43215 
joewinner@me.com 
(614) 893-2687

Puco ContactOPSB
Monday, November 7, 2022 8:35 AM
Puco Docketing
FW: Docket 21-0902-GE-BRO

Finally, it is critical that the OPSB implement rules that are objective, transparent, and accountable. The OPSB should 
provide better clarity around the rubric for how public input is considered.

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club. If you 
need more information, please contact Lillian Miller at Sierra Club at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500.



2

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious, please do not click links or open 
attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov <mailto:csc@ohio.gov> or click the Phish Alert Button if available.


